
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Learning Journal 5.2.16 

This week….we have been looking at food for energy, especially 

for going on adventures. We found out that dried food was 

lighter to carry and we made nutritious cereal bars to give us 

lots of energy, with healthy seeds and fruit in them.  

Literacy and Phonics 

Reception have been writing in 

lots of different situations this 

week, and some children have 

made their own story books! We 

have also been working really 

hard on our sentences and 

reading our phonic books and we 

are getting much faster at 

writing. 

Early Years are learning to 

identify the initial sound in a 

word and are doing very well. 

Mathematics 

Addition has been the theme for 

maths for two weeks now and we 

have added anything and 

everything in our classroom and 

beyond. We are making good 

progress and the younger children 

have been brilliant at counting and 

adding with the toys and games. 

We love the way your children 

celebrate everybody’s success, 

whether they have just learned a 

new number or are doing written 

maths.  



 

 

 

Other news……We have planted bulbs on the school field which should grow 

this Spring and we are very excited to discover what our flowers look like. 

 

Help at Home…….I spy is the best 

game ever for finding initial sounds 

and can be played easily anywhere. 

Or try addition with some objects 

such as cutlery or buttons. Make 

two small groups of objects then 

combine them to find how many 

altogether. 

Next Week….. 

A behaviour focus group is 

meeting on Monday at 3pm and 

any parents are welcome to come 

along and discuss school behaviour 

strategies. We finish for one 

week for half term on Friday.  


